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21 October 2022 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Village Life Reader 

 
 

Black Horse Community Group Ltd Annual Members Meeting 
 
 
Due to the turmoil at Westminster, on 21 October we were notified by the Community Ownership 
Fund (COF) that decisions on the COF grant applications have been delayed. 
 
The Black Horse Community Group Limited’s Annual Members’ Meeting will be held in Grimston, 
Saxelbye & Shoby Village Hall on Wednesday 30 November 2022 starting at 7.30pm. All BHCG 
members will be sent the necessary information for the meeting. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Becky, Ben, Carol, Jane, Martin, Mike, Simon, Tony 
 
 
The Black Horse Community Group committee 


